
 

 
D. V. A. Circular 2022-33     October 26, 2022 

 
NO GARBAGE COLLECTION ON 

NOVEMBER 1, 2022 (ALL SAINTS DAY) 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 
In observance of the Filipino tradition of honoring their departed loved ones and the 
closure of the waste facility, there is NO garbage collection schedule on Tuesday, 
November 1, 2022. 
 
To preserve the cleanliness of our village, please instruct your household help NOT to 
bring out any waste on said day and date. 

 
Garbage collection will resume on Wednesday, November 2, 2022 with pick up 
schedule for garden waste in the morning and residual and kitchen waste in the 
evening. 
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

DVA Management  
 
 
 
 
 


